
From: Miller, Julie L. EOP/OMB
To: Director of OGE
Subject: RE: Response from OGE Director Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Date: Friday, May 26, 2017 2:31:39 PM
Attachments: Letter to OGE 5-26-17.pdf

Please find attached a letter from OMB Director Mick Mulvaney in response to Director Shaub’s
May 22 letter.
Julie Miller
Executive Secretary
Office of Management and Budget
From: Director of OGE [mailto:director@oge.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 6:20 PM
To: Miller, Julie L. EOP/OMB 
Subject: Response from OGE Director Walter M. Shaub, Jr.
Enclosed please find a letter from OGE’s Director, Walter M. Shaub, Jr. The attachments to
this letter are too large to send via email, but they can be accessed online at the following
address: >https://goo.gl/OTFAib<.
Thank You,
Matthew Marinec, M.P.P.
Confidential Assistant to the Director
U.S. Office of Government Ethics
1201 New York Ave., NW, Suite 500
Washington, DC 20005-3917
Tel. 202.482.9286
Visit OGE's website: >www.oge.gov<
Follow OGE on Twitter: @OfficeGovEthics
From: Walter M. Shaub 
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 6:04 PM
To: Director of OGE
Subject: FW: Letter from Director Mulvaney re: Data Call
From: Miller, Julie L. EOP/OMB [mailto  
Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2017 6:22 PM
To: Walter M. Shaub
Subject: Letter from Director Mulvaney re: Data Call
Director Shaub,
Please see the attached letter from OMB Director Mulvaney regarding the Office of Government
Ethics data call.
Julie Miller
Executive Secretary
Office of Management and Budget

OGE Confidential Notice: This message contains Controlled Unclassified Information (CUI)
that requires safeguarding or dissemination control under applicable law, regulation, or
Government-wide policy. This email, including all attachments, may constitute a Federal
record or other Government property that is intended only for the use of the individual or
entity to which it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient or the employee or agent
responsible for delivering the transmission to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any dissemination, distribution, copying or use of this email or its contents is strictly
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prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender by responding to
the email and then immediately delete the email.






